
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 9 JULY 2015 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. J. MacMillan has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards of the following – 

 

 

MISS MARGARITA, which last raced at Balaklava on Wednesday, 8 July 2015, on return to 

the stable showed signs of shin soreness.  The filly will now be spelled. 

 

 

GALLATIN, which last raced at Mount Gambier on Thursday, 14 May 2015 has undergone 

arthroscopic surgery to remove bone chips from its near foreleg.  The gelding will now be 

spelled. 

 

 

IMPORTANT, which last raced at Warwick Farm on Wednesday, 4 June 2014 has undergone 

arthroscopic surgery to remove bone chips from its near foreleg.  The gelding has returned 

to track work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

9 July 2015 


